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We are thrilled to announce the launch of

PermaSchool, a new Erasmus+ project

designed to empower educators and

students to take meaningful climate

action through the principles of

permaculture.

Our journey began in January 2024 with

the project’s Kick-Off Meeting, bringing

together partners from across Europe to

plan the road ahead for this exciting 24-

month initiative.

WELCOME TO THE FIRST
EDITION OF
PERMASCHOOL NEWS!

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE KICK-OFF MEETING

Mission Set: Equip educators with new skills

to integrate permaculture into school

learning.

Students First: Foster environmental

understanding through hands-on, project-

based lessons.

Bridging the Gap: Connect policy, research,

and classroom practice to create lasting

impact.

LATEST UPDATES

Establishment of a Co-Creation

Panel of experts

Alignment Workshops with

teachers, students and experts 

Development of the PermaSchool

Curriculum

U P  N E X T

The second transnational meeting of the PermaSchool consortium 

Launch of the online PermaSchool Hub

Transnational Teacher Training taking place in Spain

Implementation of PermaSchool Curriculum in schools
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